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This Week 
This week we learned about all of the different animals on a farm! We played with the farm 
animal sensory table, gave rubber ducks a bubble bath, watched a Three Little Pigs puppet 
show and made cow headbands! We talked about how all the animals look and what they feel 
like. We also practiced our animal sounds!  

Miss Fran came to visit on Wednesday and brought Millie the Duck! She reviewed farm 
animals with us and taught us how they all live together on a farm. She also sang Old 
MacDonald with us!  Miss Kayla came on Thursday to practice acro and dance with us. Our 
somersaults are getting so good!  

We also had our monthly classroom cooking activities this week! For snack on Thursday, we 
made rice cake pigs using pink frosting and fruit! On Friday we made our own mini chocolate 
pies using Jello and whipped cream! Both snacks were very yummy and fun to make together!  

 

Looking Ahead 

Kelkenberg Farm Field Trip   
Friday, October 25th 

No After school 
 

Classroom Halloween Party 
Thursday, October 31st 

No After school 
Sign-ups for our classroom party and the supplies have been posted on 

Class Dojo. 
 

*Next week we will continue reviewing the color red and circle shape. 
We will also be talking about Halloween! 

 
 
 
 
 

 News From The Twos! 

Reminders 

*Show and share has begun! 
We have written your child’s 
share day inside their 
folder. Please send in 
something small that will fit 
in their backpack. 

*Scholatic catalogs went out 
in folders last week. All 
ordering must be done 
online. Orders are due by 
Friday, October 25th. 

*Family pumpkin projects 
are due back to school by 
Monday, October 21st. We 
will be hanging them up in 
the classroom for all the 
kiddos to see! 

 

 


